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ANTRIM, NH PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please be advised that pursuant to RSA 676:4, notice is hereby given that at its regular meeting beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, February 16, 2023 at the Antrim Town Hall the Antrim Planning Board will act on the submission of an application from Stephen Schacht to subdivide Tax Map 242, Lot 16-1 into four lots, located on West Street in the Rural District.  Should the Board accept the application as complete, it will move immediately into public hearing on the merits of the proposal.  Should a decision not be made at this time, this application will stay on the Board’s agenda until it is either approved or disapproved. Written concerns should be submitted to the Antrim Land Use Office before the meeting.  The application and supporting documents are available for review at the Antrim Town Offices from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday through Thursday.
Per Order of Mark Murdough, Chair
Antrim Planning Board
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